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Dear committee members, 
      I am a student at the school Cascades Academy Bend, Oregon. and I have been learning
about wildlife issues and how many animals get killed while they are crossing roads. I strongly
support this bill because it is very upsetting to see how many lives are lost. it doesn't matter if
they are animals or if they are other life forms. they are still alive and there is a potential way
to cut down on the death. this is why I support this bill and please support Bill HB 2834-1 as
well.  

sincerely,
      Katie Kirkendol  
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